
 

    August, 2012 Newsletter  

 Hello to all of our wonderful parents and Welcome to all of our new Wellington Parents!! 

  We are so glad you chose us to watch your child learn and grow; now let’s have some 
fun.Parents a few quick reminders, please  be courteous  and let’s turn off our cell phones 
prior to entering the building, this is the time our staff would love to share the wonderful 
and exciting things your child did throughout their day.   

   Another reminder would be the parking lot, please obey our parking lot arrows & be 
respectful to one another. Let’s make our drop off and pick up a smooth transition. We 
have also noticed children being left unattended at pick up; once you have entered the 
building during the afternoon/evening you are responsible that  your child is with you at all 
times. No child should be left outside or in our Imagination Station area unattended,     
safety is our main concern. Please feel free to use our Imagination Station during our 
evening hours but be mindful to clean up after yourselves as well.   

              “Congratulations”  Ms. Yumiko Employee of the Month!!!! 

       Any questions please come see Mrs. Millie or Ms. Tammy, Thank you! 

Administrator’s News… 

             “August Curriculum” 
This month’s theme is…       

 “Back to School” 

. Our Letters for August are:               

“Aa, Bb, Cc, Dd” 

Our Numbers and Shapes for August…  

“0, 1, 2” 

“Circle & Square” 

The Colors of the month are… 

                      “Green & Yellow” 
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Wellington Academy 

   1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail: 

wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 

  

 

                                                                              Ms.  Tammy Giest 

                                                               Mrs. Mi l l ie Fontanez  

     “August, 2012”  
 Upcoming     Events… 
 
*VPK Starts on… 
   August 8, 2012   
8:30-11:30am “VPK Only” 
 
  

 

 
 

                    
                     
                         
                               Happy Birthday!     
    To the following students and staff members in August’ 2012… 
 
   Jai Henwood…8/8                  Lillian Michaels-Moore 8/30 
   Layna Ayala…8/14                 Tiyona Lopez…8/31 
   Aleena Martinau…8/24                     Staff… 
   James Chrisman…8/28            Bonnie Rothschild…8/27 
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        Infant News 

 

               

 Hello and “Welcome” back to some; it’s 
good to have you all here.  A big welcome to our newest infants… Keely, Nathan and Isabelle .Chance is good to 
see you back with us. A sad goodbye to Jai you will be 

missed, good luck and happy learning with big sister.  

   We are so happy watching Elena move about the 

room and German is also staying very active and 

enjoying the toys. Avery is now walking all around the 

room, and soon will be visiting the Toddler room. 

***Congratulations to Yumiko Audette, our Employee 

of the month. Yayy!!!! 

                                           Thank you, 

                      Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Shannon & Ms.Yumiko 

 

 

     Development 1’s News 

  

              Development 2’s News 
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 ABC’s and 1, 2, 3’s let’s get ready to learn our colors, shapes, numbers and lot’s more. Let’s welcome Quinn and Samuel to our 

room, we are happy to have you join us. We want 

to wish Camden and Lillian the best of luck as 

they move up, we will miss you. 

 A big thank you to Grayson’s grandma for the 
yummy cookies, Parents please keep an eye on 

our parent info board for any upcoming events 

and information.  

  Any questions please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

                             Thank you, 

                     Ms. Bonnie, Mrs. Karen &  

                                                   Ms.Sandra  

             

 
 

 

 

         Classroom News 

   
Development 3A’s News  

The start of a new month and a new school year, we 

would like to welcome Lillian and Camden into the two year old classroom. This month is all about back to school our ABC’s and 123’s so let’s get ready to have some fun. We are so excited to have all of you join us. A big “Welcome Back” to Christopher so good to see you again. Now let’s get to learning!! 
Thank you, 

                                         Ms. Brandi & Ms. Tiffany 

                                         

 Now that our summer months are in full force, we are ready 

to continue our adventure into August. We will be enjoying new ways and 

ideas of learning, so be ready we are in for a treat. Thank you to all of our 

parents for participating in our cooking activities we look forward to our 

Friday treats.  

Just a reminder, please keep an extra set of clothes in your child’s cubbies 
that is weather appropriate. Dev. 3A would like to Welcome James, Tiyona 

and Nathaniel to our friendly team with open arms. We look forward to 

having lots of fun. Parents please remember to read our parent info board 

for upcoming activities, events or classroom information. Any questions 

please feel free to ask. 

                                                 Thank you! 

                                       Ms. Cherie & Ms. Janell 
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                  Developmental 3B’s News  

 

    Were going back to school this month and we want to wish our 
graduates good luck as you start a new year in kindergarden, We will miss you. We 
would like to welcome to welcome our new friends Alexis, Michael, Otto and 
Aiden to VPK we are so excited to start off this new school year. Thank you to all 
the parents who were able to attend open house, keep in mind our parent 
information board we will have postings on their on a regular basis.  
       Please make sure that your child’s belongings are labeled and placed in their 
cubby in a reusable cloth bag, no plastic please. Thank you and have a great 
month, any questions please do not hesitate to ask we are here to make this a 
successful transition.                       
                                  
                         Thank you, 
                    Ms. Devi & Mrs. Sonya                         
                            

 

                                      
                             Development 4’s / VPK News  

 

  

                              

    Hello again, and Goodbye to all my Wellington Winners our summer fun 
has come to an end. No worries don’t be sad because next year we can 
start it all over again. See you all soon, have fun at school. 
To all my new 3B friends, it’s time to explore and make more friends and 
have lots of fun doing so we will be exploring activities, and engaging in 
day to day task to be prepared for VPK. So don’t be shy come on in grab a 
book and take a look.              

 

                           Thank you,  
                                                              Ms. Russ  

                                                              

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact us at, www.wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 


